
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Zeigler, TateTZeigler@SCSPA.com

Date: 2/13/2018 7:16:24 AM
Subject: Re: Harbor Deepening Celebration

Tate, thanks. Please let me know the format of the video, and we’ll work on it
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Zeigler, Tate 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 2:40:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Harbor Deepening Celebration
 
Danny – we are still working on the program but anticipate it to be heavy on federal involvement/ Corps, etc.
 
We are working on a video to highlight folks who played a key role in the life of the project. Would the Lt. Governor 
be willing to send us a clip to be included in the video?
 
Information is below:
 
 
Good afternoon,
 
We would like to thank you for your role in getting the Charleston Harbor Deepening Project to this point. This 
month the project begins construction to 52 feet. To mark this historic event, we are having a celebration on 
March 2 with all of the individuals who played a critical part in keeping this project moving forward. We 
recognize it took a very expansive group of people to get to the point where we are now, and we would like to 
include as many of those individuals in a video to mark the momentous occasion.

Due to the time constraints of an event, we ask that you please send us a brief 10 second clip offering a word of 
encouragement, congratulations, how you played a role in moving the project forward (i.e. sent a letter or made 
a call) or how the project will impact you.

If you have video capabilities within your company, I am happy to work with the appropriate person on your 
staff to discuss details. If you don’t have video capability, please let me know and we can schedule for me to 
come film the video message.

For the video, we ask that you please look directly into the camera when speaking. Also, please use a 
professional video camera and not a cellphone video, unless your cellphone shoots video in 4K.

Please submit all video messages by noon on Friday, February 23. If you have any questions, please reach out 
to Tate Zeigler at tzeigler@scspa.com or Kelsi Childress at kchildress@scspa.com or (843)577-8676. All 
videos can be emailed as well.

Thank you!

 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 9:12 AM
 
To: Zeigler, Tate
 
Subject: Re: Harbor Deepening Celebration
 
​Any word on this? Thanks
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DV

From: Zeigler, Tate <TZeigler@SCSPA.com>
 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 2:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Harbor Deepening Celebration 
 
Let me check.
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 2:44 PM
 
To: Zeigler, Tate
 
Subject: Re: Harbor Deepening Celebration
​Thanks a lot. Any chance LG could speak?

From: Zeigler, Tate <TZeigler@SCSPA.com>
 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 2:42 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Harbor Deepening Celebration 
 
Danny – see save-the-date below. More information to follow.

Harbor Deepening Celebration - Save the Date
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After years of planning, construction on the Charleston Harbor Deepening 
Project to 52 feet will begin in February. Please join us in celebrating this 

historic event.
 
 

�SAVE THE DATE
 

Friday, March 2, 11:30 am - 1:30 pm
USS Yorktown

40 Patriots Point Rd
Mt Pleasant, SC 29464

 
 

Invitation to follow
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